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Mail in balloting has worked great in Oregon. Don’t roll back to in-person voting—we 

have a proven system that already works. I have the voters ballot on the table, 

holding a pen, and the voter’s pamphlet in the other. It works. - it’s great! It’s 

streamlined, it doesn’t need fixing. Don’t let DC tell us how to vote. Please vote no 

changes to our election cycle. 

 

Thanks for reading this, Nancy B 

In Corvallis  


